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June 6th, 2016

City Clerk’s Office

Toronto and East York Community Council
100 Queen Street West - 2nd floor
Toronto, Ontario, M5H 2N2

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing on behalf of Not Far From The Tree; a project of Tides Canada. This is to notify you that
City Cider, an annual fundraising event organized by Not Far From The Tree, is applying for a Special
Occasions Permit to sell samples of Ontario Craft Cider at our upcoming event.

We are a registered Toronto charity that is dedicated to putting Toronto’s urban fruit to good use. We
bring people together to harvest local fruit, while also creating educational opportunities and building
community by picking and sharing this urban abundance. We have picked and shared over 113,000
pounds of fruit from Toronto trees to date.

Please find the details for our event noted below:

When: Sunday, September 18

Where: Spadina Museum — 285 Spadina Rd, Toronto, ON M5R 2V5
Time: 12pm —5pm

Entrance Type: Controlled Entrance

Admission: $10

If you have any questions, | will be more than happy to answer them for you. Please feel free to
contact me at 647-214-1111 or Chantal@notfarfromthetree.org

Fruitfully,

Chantal Stepa
City Cider Event Coordinaot | Not Far From The Tree

www.notfarfromthetree.org | twitter.com/nfftt | www.facebook.com/NFFTT
MAILING ADDRESS: Not Far From The Tree - 601 Christie St., Suite 255 - Toronto, ON M6G 4C7
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